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I hope you are all keeping well and safe at home? It seems such a long time since I saw you all. I can’t wait to be back at school, so I can see you all and find out what you have all been up to.
Please don’t worry about getting through all of the work that has been set for you.  Just choose the activities you would like to do. Some of you may have help but some of you will be working on your own, so just do what you can. For example, if you are enjoying the work set one day but don’t complete it, you could carry on with it the next day instead of starting the new task. 
If you can do a little bit of English work every day that would be great. 
Don’t forget – reading is super important! Read and listen to as many books as you can. Try and read fiction and non-fiction books or listen to them.
You can download the Amazon App that will let you listen to children’s books for free here
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Audiobook-Pop-Audiobooks-Kids-free/dp/B00BNYUKXO
or visit the American site for immediate access
https://stories.audible.com/discovery   and click on ‘elementary’

If you have any questions or want to send me any pictures of you or your work, email them in to the school office. I would love to hear from you.


